
 

 

 

 

 

 

Town of Wolfeboro 

Conservation Commission 

Public Notice 

 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Wolfeboro Conservation Commission has 

scheduled a site walk associated with property monitoring on Saturday, 

November 14, 2015 at 9 AM at the entrance of the McBride Conservation 

Easement, off Interlakes Way.   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

If there is anyone with a disability needing any modifications and/or auxiliary aid to access this 

meeting, please notify the Conservation Commission at 569-5970 at least 24 hours prior to this 

meeting. 

 

 

 
Posted:  October 13, 2015 

Wolfeboro Public Library 

Wolfeboro Town Hall 

Town of Wolfeboro Website 


